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From: FedRedistribution - VIC
Sent: Monday, 3 June 2024 3:29 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: RE: [FEEDBACK ] Sterling, Genevieve ) *WWW* [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Categories:

 
 

From:    
Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2024 5:41 PM 
To: INFO <info@aec.gov.au> 
Subject: [FEEDBACK ] Sterling, Genevieve  ) *WWW* [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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I have some feedback 
Category 

 

Contact details 

Given name(s): Genevieve 
Surname: Sterling 
Email: 
Phone number:  
Postcode:  

Feedback 

Hi AEC, 
 
I live in Glen Iris, Victoria, in the federal electorate of Higgins. I'm writing to dispute the 
potential abolition of Higgins as a federal seat. Higgins is home to a strong community 
which the newly proposed distributions into Kooyong and Chisolm don't represent. It is also 
an important part of the Liberal Party's history, with a strong succession of Liberal MPs 
including two Prime Ministers. 
 
I strongly disagree with the proposal to remove the Higgins electorate and urge you to 
reconsider. 
 
Regards, 
Genevieve 
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